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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It has been brought to our attention that children in Year 6 have been using WhatsApp to 

communicate with each other outside of school.  

 

It has been shared with us that there may have been some inappropriate conversations 

amongst a group chat on WhatsApp.  As a result of this, we have today reminded the children 

about the importance of sharing any worries they may have with a trusted adult and also 

about the responsibilities they have when they are online. 

 

To continue to support the children, we will deliver additional sessions to the children on E-

Safety.  These lessons, which will supplement our already robust E-Safety curriculum, will 

help the children in staying safe online. 

 

Please can we remind you about the importance of being vigilant with your child/ren’s use of 

their devices at home.  Further advice on specific applications can be found on our weekly 

‘Wake Up Wednesday’ guides which are published on our school website and Facebook page. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any concerns or questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Houghton 

Head of School 


